Republic of tije Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PAMPANGA

Advisory No. 028 s. 2023
June 13, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

UNDERSTANDING LEADERSHIP BLUEPRINT
Attached herewith is a letter from Mr. Jocel V. De Guzman, President,
Philippine Information Office, Inc., re: Understanding Leadership Blueprint, for your
information of those interested to attend the said training.

Moreover, participation is purely VOLUNTARY.

For your information and guidance.
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PHILIPPINE INFORMATION OFFICE INC

Unit 506 5/F Wil-Vic Building 1, #125 Kamias Road, Quezon City
Tel No. 8 5236242 / 8 5516287 / 0905 4168293
E-mail: pio2017@yahoo.con

June 8, 2023

MR. ROMEO M. ALIP

Schools Division Superintendent

DEPED - PAMPANGA DIVISION OFFICE
San Fernando, Pampanga

Subject: UNDERSTANDING LEADERSHIP BLUEPRINT

Dear Sir/Ma'am:

The Philippine Information Office, Inc. will conduct a three-day (3) seminar on Your Gift of
Whole Brain in a VUCA World (Fulfill Your Leadership Blueprint) on July 11, 12 and 13, 2023

(Monday - Wednesday) from 8:00 AM — 5:00 PM at the Camelot Holel, #35 MIomer” Ignacia
Avenue, Quezon City. e

The registration fee shall be paid in cash / check basis amounting to Php 6,000.00 payable to
Philippine Information Office, Inc. per participant. The payment will cover for the module of
subject matter, breakfast, lunch, pm snack and certificate of completion.

We hope you will send your representatives to this training.

To confirm your attendance, please feel free to call us at Tel. # (02) 85236242 / 85516287
(0905) 4168293 look for Ms. Ela Venancio.

Your participation in this undertaking is highly appreciated.

Thank you and more power.

Truly yours,

cle Coppmcan,

JOCEL V. DE ZMAN
President




